

COMMUNICATION UPDATE

TO:	Mayor and Members City Council
DATE:	September 26, 2023
SUBJECT:	Lunch & Learn - Path Towards Energy Efficient Houses - A Practical Homeowner's Guide - with Dave Braden (City Wide)
WARD(S) AFFECTED:	City Wide
SUBMITTED BY:	Lynda Lukasik Director, Office of Climate Change Initiatives Planning and Economic Development Department
SIGNATURE:	L.M. Johnson

The purpose of this Communication Update is to advise Council of a Lunch and Learn event happening this **Thursday, September 28**th **12noon until 1pm in the auditorium at CityLab (58 Jackson Street W).** The event is open to everyone and features former Councillor and sustainable building professional Dave Braden. **CLICK HERE** to register.

The session, entitled 'Path Towards Energy Efficient Houses – A Practical Homeowner's Guide', will provide practical building knowledge that homeowners can use to make their houses more energy efficient. Information will also be shared about homeowner rebate and loan programs, and links to Hamilton's climate action targets.

This session is co-sponsored by the Office of Climate Change Initiatives, Green Venture and Environment Hamilton. There are plans for future sessions like this one to continue to share information about making houses in our community more energy efficient.

If you require any further information on the above matter, please contact Lynda Lukasik, Director, Office of Climate Change Initiatives by e-mail at Lynda.Lukasik@hamilton.ca or at (905) 546-2424 Ext. 3169.

APPENDICES AND SCHEDULES ATTACHED

Not applicable.